



Alan Baldry Award

Background

The Alan Baldry Award – the Shepherd's crook – was presented to the Sheep and Beef Cattle Society of the NZVA from the British Sheep Veterinary Society (SVS) at the 2nd International Meeting of Sheep Veterinarians at Massey University, Palmerston North in February 1989. It was presented in memory of Alan Baldry, a distinguished member of the British SVS who died in a tragic car accident while in New Zealand.

The Sheep and Beef Cattle Society of the NZVA decided to award the Crook annually to a member of the Society who has made a significant contribution to the New Zealand Sheep and Beef Cattle industry.

Nominations for the award may be made to the Committee of the Sheep and Beef Cattle Society by 1 May. The Committee will consider the nominations and make a decision before the annual NZVA Conference.

The award is presented at the annual NZVA Conference in June.

Please send your nominations to sheep-beef@vets.org.nz by 1 May 2024.

Past recipients

Year	Name	Year	Name
2022	David Seifert	2006	NH Mavor
2021	Ginny Dodunski	2005	WE Pomroy
2019	Mark Mathews	2004	R Jackson
2018	John Gill	2003	A Middelberg
2017	Andrew Roe	2002	PL Hughes
2016	Fraser Hill	2001	WB McPherson
2015	Richard Hilson	2000	PVA Anderson
2014	Roger Marchant	1999	RG Clark
2013	JA Smart	1998	CJ Mulvaney
2012	SN Bruére	1997	MB Orr
2011	JGE Pickering	1996	AS Familton
2010	Not awarded	1995	TD Quinlivan
2009	RNJ Lee	1994	DM West
2008	GF Somerville	1993	RC Gumbrell
2007	TG Cook	1992	AN Bruére